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Ottawa, Xth December, 1911.

Sir:-

In reply to your letter of the 29th ultimo, I beg to

say that if, as would appear,the services which Dr. Graham has

rendered in the past to Indian of your Agency, have been satis¬

factory, he should be continued in office and the Indians should

be advised to call upon his services in future when they re-

quire treatment.

Your obedient servant,

&c.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Wm. Macfarlane Esq.,

Indian Agent,

Keene, Ont.
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